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Rep. Kern Praises Phoenix Police for Maintaining 

Order and Safety for Downtown Trump Visit 
 

STATE CAPITOL, PHOENIX – Representative Anthony Kern (R-20) today released the 

following statement praising the Phoenix Police Department for their presence at last night's 

Downtown Phoenix visit by President Donald Trump: 

 

“I want to thank the Phoenix Police Department for taking the necessary steps in planning 

for the visit of President Trump and ensuring that all visitors remained safe before, during, 

and after the event,” said Representative Kern. “Their professionalism and ability to 

maintain order makes me proud that Phoenix PD places the safety of its citizens as the 

highest priority.” 
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